
Tuesday, August 4th  5pm - 8pm
Contact Officer Woolworth to schedule your block party!

707-551-0605 or ryan.woolworth@countyofnapa.org

YOU'RE INVITED!

Here is a great opportunity to get to know your neighbors and foster a safer
neighborhood!

National Night Out is an annual event that encourages community-police partnerships,
crime prevention and neighborhood camaraderie.  It sends a message to criminals that
your neighborhood is organized, aware, and fighting back!  Last year more than 37.8
million people and 16,124 communities across America, Canada, and military bases

around the world participated!

In American Canyon we celebrate National Night Out in a big way too! Last year more
than 25 block parties took place with about 500 people.  Did your neighborhood host a
party? They can be big or small - a full meal or simple dessert - some neighborhoods

even had jump houses and music. We can help with ideas!

Want to join us this year? 


